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SEVEN NEW PRIESTS TO BE ORDAINED IN SYDNEY 

 
Catholic parishes across the Archdiocese of Sydney will welcome seven new priests 

when they are ordained at a packed St Mary’s Cathedral on Saturday. 

 

It is the largest number of priests to be ordained in the Archdiocese in one year since 

2012. 

 

Aged in their 20s and 30s, the seven men come from a wide range of professional and 

personal backgrounds, including a former doctor and science and engineering students. 

 

More than 1500 people will attend the ordinations, which will be celebrated by the 

Catholic Archbishop of Sydney, Most Rev Anthony Fisher OP at 10:30am on August 3. 

 

“The ordinations are a real symbol of hope for our Church as we unite to celebrate these 

young priests who are called like the Good Shepherd to lay down their lives for their 

flock,”Archbishop Fisher said. 

 

“Our new priests are a powerful reflection of our city’s rich cultural diversity, and 

include young men from Korea, the Dominican Republic and Mexico, poised to play 

their part in nurturing the faith journey of thousands of Catholics in the decades to come”. 

 

Archbishop Fisher said the new priests have also come from a wide range of personal and 

professional backgrounds, which will help enrich their ministry. 

 

“One of our new priests worked as a junior doctor, another wanted to be a politician and 

another studied mechanical engineering, so they all have some interesting personal stories 

on their journey to the priesthood in Sydney”, Archbishop Fisher added. 

 

The new priests currently serve as deacons in parishes in Bankstown and Earlwood in 

Sydney’s west, Mosman in the north and Caringbah and Miranda in southern Sydney.  

 

After their ordination, they will be appointed to serve as priests in new parishes across the 

Archdiocese. (Please find attached short bios for the seven deacons). 
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Note for Media: Media outlets who wish to attend the ordination ceremony should 

please confirm their attendance by midday on Friday August 2. 

 

While a dedicated media area will be set up within the cathedral, TVs are requested to 

pool due to the large number of people attending. Access to the old choir and organ loft 

will be available for a set and leave TV camera for overhead footage towards the altar. 

 

Media must remain within the media pit throughout the ceremony. 

 

Media should meet Michael Kenny at the College Street side of St Mary’s Cathedral no 

later than 10am on Saturday 3 August. 

 

The deacons are not available on the day for interviews. However, interview 

requests in advance of Saturday can be made via email to 

media@sydneycatholic.org 

 

 
ENDS  

 

For further information on the day please contact Michael Kenny Manager 

Communications & News Media Catholic Archdiocese of Sydney tel: (02) 9390 5348 

mobile: 0438 046 406 

mailto:media@sydneycatholic.org

